
CTPAT Statement of Support 

 

Laurel Steel has been a proud member of the Customs and Trade Partnership 

Against Terrorism (CTPAT) program since 2005.  CTPAT is a voluntary 

public-private sector partnership program which recognizes that the U.S. 

Customs Border Patrol can provide the highest level of cargo security only 

through close cooperation with the principle stakeholders of the international 

supply chain.   

As a manufacturer of cold finished bar, wire and mesh and a supplier to U.S. 

customers, Laurel Steel strives to improve border security in order to protect 

the supply chain from criminal activities such as drug trafficking, terrorism, 

human smuggling, and illegal contraband. 

Laurel Steel has developed, and maintains, a multi-layered security program 

that is consistent with the CTPAT minimum-security criteria (MSC), and 

remains committed to protecting our organization and supply chain from any 

illegal or illicit activities. 

Security is everyone's responsibility. All employees and business partners, 
must comply with the company's CTPAT policies and procedures. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________       Date: July 16, 2020 

Wayne Dewitt 

Plant Manager 


